

COMMANDER, NAVY REGION HAWAII

PUBLIC AFFAIRS OFFICE 850 TICONDEROGA STREET, SUITE 110 JBPHH, HAWAII 96860

PHONE: 808-473-2888 FAX: 808-473-2876

www.cnic.navy.mil/hawaii



Media Advisory

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

POC: Jon Yoshishige Desk: (808) 471-3769

CPF Duty Cell: (808) 478-8408

December 5, 2021 Release # 21 - 25

Secretary of the Navy and Chief of Naval Operations Press Engagement

JOINT BASE PEARL HARBOR-HICKAM, Hawaii – The Secretary of the Navy and Chief of Naval Operations will be conducting a joint press engagement at the U.S. Pacific Fleet Headquarters with interested press on Monday, Dec. 6, at 1:30 pm. They will have about 30 minutes for questions.

Both leaders are in Pearl Harbor to see Red Hill first hand and meet with affected residents as well as local officials.

If you plan to attend, please RSVP with U.S. Pacific Fleet Public Affairs. Email Cmdr. Rebecca Rebarich and Jon Yoshishige at: rebecca.l.rebarich@navy.mil and jon.yoshishige@navy.mil, or call 808-471-3769.

You will need to be at the Joint Information Center at FedFire, 650 Center Dr Bldg 284, Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam, HI 96860 no later than 12:30pm Monday for base access. Press event will be open for video, audio and print coverage.